IEHF

We are still slowly and surely moving along the process of getting a charter.

We have established a new category of professional membership for those who have expertise in restricted areas of ergonomics as compared with the requirement for knowledge and experience of all five areas for full professional membership. These are Technical Members.

Following the successful meeting and exhibition held in 2011 we are holding another Workplace, ergonomics and productivity one at Earls Court on 1 /2 October. Entrance to the exhibition is free.

As a new venture this year we are holding a President's Conference. This will be at the Heart of England Conference Centre, Fillongly, Warwickshire on 20 June and will be on "Ergonomics of personal protective equipment"

We will be following the ergonomics year of health care with one on transport.